
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This is our last week before winter break and it will be an exciting one. This week is our Holiday 

Spirit Week! There is a theme each day. You can check out our website and social media pages 

for each day’s theme. As a reminder, pajama bottoms are not allowed at any time in school.  

 

We are also collecting for the United Way this week. I encourage all of our students to 

participate by bringing in loose change or any other donation that your family feels led to make.  

 

This week is also concert week at JMS. Chorus will perform on Tuesday evening. Orchestra and 

Band will perform on Thursday evening.  

 

Basketball will play on Monday at home against Southern Middle and on Thursday at Eastern 

Middle. Wrestling will be in action on Monday at Southern Middle School.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


